
 

March 23, 2020 

Dear Parents, Students and Families: 

As we collectively face the challenges of the COVID

http://www.burnabyschools.ca/


 

Supporting Families 

During these new times with “social distancing” and “self-isolation” we are finding unique ways to reach out to 
each other, 

http://www.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Tips_To_Support_You_and_Your_Family.pdf
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Social-Distancing-for-Families_infographic_web.pdf
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/

